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The final transition of school bus routes from the City of
Lethbridge to the Division's provider Southland
Transportation occurred on March 15th. Picture below was
taken to commemorate the handover.

Access A Ride routes will remain with the City of Lethbridge
until the end of the school year to maintain stability for
those students who access this transportation service.

MyBusStop GPS tracing service is now available for families
to track bus locations, bus stops, and schedules.  Families
may receive alerts on any delays.

School Bus Transition Update:
 

TRANSPORTATION

MyBusStop
MyBusStop is a GPS tracking service, which delivers real-time
information on a subscriber’s bus location, route stops, route

traffic, route schedule, route progress, and possible bus delays.

Once new boundary changes are finalized,
Transportation and Technology will be working on a
school bus registration process for the 2021-2022
school year. School bus route coordination will begin 
 with Holy Spirit Catholic Schools for the 2021-2022
school year. The goal of this coordination is to provide
an efficient and effective transportation system that
meets the needs of both school divisions.




